
From: registrar
Sent: June 8, 2017 12:30 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - - EB-2017-0049

 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June 4, 2017 8:52 AM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-04 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
Kelly  Carig 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Hydro rates are to high now!   Over the years we upgraded windows, 
insulation, gone to led lighting, bought all new appliances, put in propane hot water, installed 2 high 
effiecency wood stoves to heat the home. Our hydro rates have not gone down! Half of our bill is 
delivery charges. We tried to get be approved for solar panels being grid tied to help with the cost of 
hydro, but we could not get their approval. My husband and I are retired.  We now have our home for 
sale as we can not afford 6,000 dollars a year in hydro.  An increase will only put more more seniors 
out of their homes.  Please turn down their rate increase. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 




